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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Inland Wetlands Commission 
 
FROM: Conservation Commission 
 
DATE:  June 7, 2021 
 

WET#2706(S) SMITH – 230 Ridgefield Road 
“Corrective Action” to address clearing, trail work, and removal of dam 
 

In response to your referral, the Conservation Commission has reviewed the above referenced 
application.  The Commission offers the following comments: 
 

• The Conservation Commission had general concerns that the land has been compromised 
and should be restored 
 

• The Conservation Commission suggested the number of shrubs and trees be increased on 
the planting plan, as well as a formal plan for removal of invasives 
 

 

 


